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• Solar Panels: Having received funding from the government, we are hoping to have our 
solar panels installed over the summer break. This will be a great addition to the school 
and help us reach our targets in relation to renewable energy. 

• School meals: The school has submitted an Expression of Interest form for the School 
Meals initiative being offered to Primary schools. It is unknown when a decision will be 
made on successful school applications. 

• Tracksuits: The Board has decided that this will be the final year with our current school 
tracksuits and provider. Having had the current design for an estimated twenty years, it 
is felt an upgrade is due. The school will have new tracksuits in place for the 2025/2026 
school year.  


